Woodland View Early Years Centre
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Welcome to Woodland View!  We are so excited  to welcome you to our amazing new nursery! 

A big welcome goes out to all of the new children and their  families who have recently joined our nursery. 

Meet the staff
[image: image10.jpg]


 [image: image2.jpg]


 [image: image3.jpg]


 [image: image4.jpg]


                                     
Simon Tonner    Claire Beattie
Paula Nicholas       Susan Russell
Depute Head    Principal Teacher   Class Teacher        Class Teacher (Wed-Fri)
Exciting new facilities!
We have two large rooms at the nursery but are currently basing ourselves in the Sunshine room to allow the pupils time to settle in and adjust to the new environment.  All the pupils have loved spending lots of time in the playground exploring the fantastic facilities, which includes a water pump and sensory touchy feely boards.
We know that parents will be very keen to come and visit the new school and see the fabulous facilities.  The school is planning coffee mornings for parents and these should be up and running shortly.  There will also be a parents evening on Tuesday 19th September from 4pm – 6:30.  
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The front door entrance                        The sunshine room
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The playground 

Front door entrance

Please note the nursery has its own entrance with a buzzer system.  When you arrive follow the instructions on the buzzer and staff will greet you.  We will always come to the door in order to open it, but it may take us a few minutes to arrive.
Talkers 
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Thanks to those of you who have been using the talkers which go backwards and forwards between home and nursery with the children’s news. They are a big success with the children, whose faces light up when they share their messages with their friends. It can be a good idea to get siblings or family members to help record the messages too.
Teaching and Learning 
Our first teaching block this session is “Welcome to Woodland View”. We will be spending time exploring areas of the school including the sensory trail and the main playground.  We will take photographs exploring the new environment and each pupil will help to create a scrap book to take home. The pupils will have the opportunity to explore other areas such as soft play after the September weekend in order to allow them to settle. 
And finally….

You will be receiving your Treat fund letter shortly, as always let us know if you would rather pay weekly.  If you have any questions or queries please get in touch.
Many thanks.

Claire Beattie                         Simon Tonner
Principal Teacher                          Depute Head for Nursery and Primary
